Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 7:52 AM

To: All BOS Board Members

Cc: Rick Haffey; Alison Barratt-Green; Alison Lehman; Brian Foss; Tyler Barrington
Subject: FW: Question about "Agritourism"

Dist IV

From: Lisa Powers [

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 6:17 PM
To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: Question about "Agritourism"

To The Honorable Board of Supervisors:
On Tuesdays agenda, Agritourism was mentioned. | recognize this from Agritourism in Europe, where people stay at farms and
are perhaps, introduced to the operations of the farm, and can sometimes participate in the workings of a farm or agriculture

business.

Is this being used as, or also being used as a way to legitimize allowing out of area "tourists" to come and work on the local
Marijuana crops?

If so, I'm certainly against it, considering the increase in theft and squatting that we've experienced on Tyler Foote Rd

properties in the past 5 or more years, coinciding with greater numbers of "trimmigrants" arriving each season.

Sincerely,
Lisa Powers





